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Faulk, Scott (OST)

From: Faulk, Scott (OST)
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2020 8:45 AM
To: Will Hickman; 'gdennis@alamosacounty.org'
Cc: Sam Schroeder; Daniel Belmont; Jonathan Hesson; Greg Atkin; Hesting, Marc; Honeycutt, Cliff; Rich, 

Glen; Dan Bauer303; Gall, Michael; Brian Kondrad; Shawn Simpson; Schlemmer, Kevin (OST)
Subject: EAS Proposals to Serve Alamosa, CO
Attachments: Boutique Air Alamosa CO 2020 .pdf; Key Lime Air dba Denver Air Connection Proposal.pdf; SkyWest 

ALS 2020 EAS Proposal.pdf

Greetings All: 
 
I would like to update you on the Essential Air Service (EAS) situation Alamosa, as well as give you an 
opportunity to offer any comments for the formal record before we submit a recommendation to the Deputy 
Assistant Secretary for Aviation and International Affairs.  As you may know, the Department issued Order 
2020-3-2 (March 11, 2020), requesting proposals from air carriers interested in providing EAS at Alamosa, for 
a new term beginning October 1, 2020.  In response to the Department’s request, Boutique Air, Inc., Key Lime 
Air d/b/a Denver Air Connection, and SkyWest Airlines, Inc. submitted proposals for consideration. 
 
I have attached those proposals to this email and expect them to be uploaded on www.regulations.gov sometime 
this afternoon.  I request that you review the proposals and submit any comments you may have as soon as 
possible, but no later than May 6, 2020.  Please send your comments directly to me via e-mail at 
scott.faulk@dot.gov.  Also, please forward this email to all relevant parties that I have not included on the 
distribution list.   
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Scott Faulk 
Transportation Industry Analyst 
U.S. Department of Transportation 
Office of Aviation Analysis 
EAS & Domestic Analysis Division 
202-366-9967 
 


